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Newsletter 31 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s been a fit and healthy week at Morley Newlands, with our 

pupils taking part in the daily mile challenge to help raise 

money for Inspire Malawi. We are very proud of everyone who 

took part in this event! Next week our Maths workshops for 

parents continue with Year 5 hosting this time at 9:00 on 

Tuesday. Finally, in some very exciting news, our Y5 pupils’ 

banner about railway travel and safety was unveiled last week 

and is now on permanent display at Leeds station – keep an 

eye out for it if you’re there! 

 
 

Ready Steady Read Winners 

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in the reading 

challenge. Our winners (the highest fundraisers in each phase 

of the school) are: 

Upper KS2 - Amelia C 
Lower KS2 - Scarlett D 
KS1 - Quinn H  
Reception - Amelia C 
Well done to those children – Mr Ledger will be seeing you 
soon for you to choose a book as your prize. However, the real 
winner was reading itself, as close to £530 was raised in total, 
meaning we can buy lots of lovely books for our lovely new 
library space that will be created later on in the year.  
 

Polite Payment Reminders 

PGL – Y5 – Balance payments are due by Friday 21 February. 

 
Year 4 Trip will Not be going ahead as planned next week due to an 

issue at Temple Newsam House, and circumstances beyond the 

school’s control. Further information will follow once a new date is 

confirmed. 
 
 

School Dinners - we are on week 2 next week  
School Meal Payment Reminder: 

All parents must ensure that adequate funds are always 

available on their accounts. Meals must be paid for in advance 

via the ParentPay secure payments system. Payment in cash 

will not be accepted at school. 
 

If your child is unwell and off school, please remember to 
cancel their pre-booked meals or you will be charged. 
 

Please can we remind parents not to put whole grapes in 

lunchboxes because of the risk of choking. 

 

Attendance for last week 

Class Attendance % 

Beijing Class 100  ☺ 

Budapest Class 100  ☺ 

Havana Class 99.3  ☺ 

Vienna Class 99.3  ☺ 

Kathmandu Class 99  ☺ 

Nairobi Class 97.7  ☺  

Tokyo Class 97.4  ☺ 

Santiago Class 97.3  ☺ 

Canberra Class 97  ☺ 

Seoul Class 96.9  ☺  

New Delhi Class 96.7  ☺ 

Buenos Aires Class 96  ☺ 

Paris Class 95.8   

Moscow Class 95.7   

Wellington Class 95.6   

Lima Class 95   

Dakar Class 95   

Prague Class 94.7   

Washington Class 94.7   

Cairo Class 92.7   

Oslo Class 90.3   
 

After School Clubs 

Football Club (Years 2 & 3 Only) – No club 4 Feb ends 11 

February. Resumes again 3 March to 24 March. 

 

After School Clubs Next Term  

Please note there will be NO after school clubs first week back 

after February half term.  

 

NO Volleyball next term – however, there are spaces available 

on Team games. If your child wants to join, please see Mrs 

Higgins (Yr5) for paperwork. 

 

Fearless Dance letters have gone out this week for next term. 

Please return consent form by Friday 7 February. 
 

Follow us on Twitter 

@MNA_Nursery @MNA_Reception 

@MNA_Year 1 @MNA_Year 2 

@MNA_Year 3 @MNA_Year 4 

@MNA_Year 5 @MNA_Year 6 

@MNA_PE 

Main school account: @morley_newlands 
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